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From: Walkerton Capitals
To: Brad Thomson
Cc: Trish Serratore
Subject: Walkerton Community Centre Scoreboard
Date: Tuesday, May 23, 2023 1:59:31 PM


Brad,


Following a review of the 23May2023 Brockton council meeting agenda, the Walkerton
Capitals would like to express our support of Option #2 on report REC2023-21.  Following a
frustrating 2022/2023 season with several clock hiccups and failures, we are looking forward
to a new reliable hybrid product that has the familiarity & ease of use of a traditional
scoreboard with modern LED advertising options.


Thank you for your efforts in moving this project forward in preparation for the 2023/2024
hockey season.


Bryn Maus
Executive Manager
Walkerton Capitals Jr. C Hockey Club
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